
 

 

Letter #18 

 

 

 
Kinney Residence 
1318- 27th Des M. 

Wednesday. June 14. ‘11- 
3- A.M. 

Dear Class of ‘07. 
  I wish each and every one of the class might have been here at the breaking of 
the first little jug. I wish I might draw the picture of the faces as Prof. broke the jug and out rolled 
the little epistles; rolled & tied with red and yellow bunting just as they had been put in five long 
years ago. They were damp but most of them were easily read. Mr. Poston cut the ribbon & 
Mrs. Morris read them aloud. We enjoyed them to the fullest. We have had a delightful day- 
(and it was only marred by the thought(?) of the absence of about half of the class).  We hope at 
the next reunion the circle will be unbroken. So many good things have come to the class thru 
these first- years, we can hope for much in the coming five. I am sure the famous class of 1907 
of Drake University will be proud of Drake in 1916 when these letters are to be brought forth & 
read. Well, we are writing under difficulties as you may believe. Some are writing, some 
laughing, some so, so sleepy (but happy)- well, I cannot keep my wits together much longer so I 
will close this - wishing joy & happiness & health to each and every one. I hope to be 
remembered at the 1916 reunion. 

Your own ‘07 Ma Ma! 
 


